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MR David Fogwill 
135 Wallumatta RD 
Newport NSW 2106 

 

RE: DA2021/2173 - 394 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106 

As the former head of Engineering and Design for the recently opened Sydney Metro and a
local resident, I see huge value in what is in modern times a moderate investment to extend
the life of this amazing building. As an engineer I have reviewed the coastal modelling and
have spoken with representatives of the Surf Rider foundation and believe there remains
great value in the current development proposal. I am more than happy to support council
in this proposal and would welcome council in contenting me to see how I could further
support 




